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Stephen Hoffman

From: Eric Pross <jpgnr65@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 7:43 PM
To: Irrchelp
Subject: Please Reject Regulation #7-559 (IRRC# 3274): C02 Budget Trading Program (RGGI)

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Members Commissioners, 
 
C02 is not pollution it's essential for plants and they in turn give off oxygen. You 4th grade earth science. WHAT YOU'RE 
PROPOSING IS ENVIRONMENTAL TYRANNY. WOLF IS BIG ON TYRANNY HE PROVED THAT DURING THE SCAMDEMIC. 
HOW MUCH ARE YOU GOING TO KEEP PUSHING US AROUND. 
 
PA citizens are already suffering and now you are considering an increase in our electric bills by 18 percent!  You need to 
listen to 73 percent of PA businesses owners who oppose entering the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative and the 
resulting cap and trade tax.  How many of these businesses will leave PA and go to states that don't have these 
additional energy costs?  How many Pennsylvanians will be out of work if you approve this move?  The economic cost is 
incalculable and Pennsylvania must not go down this road to economic doom.  With increased energy costs how many 
low income families, those on fixed incomes and the elderly will have to decide between eating or staying warm in the 
cold PA winter?  That decision is in your hand and I urge you to reject Regulation #7-559 (IRRC #3274) C02 Budget 
Trading Program (RGGI). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric Pross 
56 Tiffany Dr 
Shippensburg, PA 17257 
jpgnr65@comcast.net 
 


